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Discussion Topics
• Lizzie Ln and South Persimmon Drainage Projects

• Initial Project started in 2020

• Current Project for improvements

• Future Projects for improvements 



Initial Project started in 2020



Current Project



Future Projects



South Persimmon Street and Timkin Road – Road, Utility, 
and Drainage Improvements and Extension
Intended Recipient: City of Tomball
Recipient Address: 401 Market Street, Tomball, TX 77375
Amount: $3,000,000
Signed Financial Disclosure Letter
Request Explanation: The project will increase traffic 
capacity and improve drainage along South Persimmon 
Street and Timkin Road. This is a good use of taxpayer 
funds because it will reduce flood risk and provide the city 
with a safer major north-south arterial, creating more safe 
capacity for school and commercial traffic.

•Project: Phase 2 – S. Persimmon 
and Timkin Street – Road, Utility, 
and Drainage Improvements and 
Extension
•Intended Recipient: The City of 
Tomball, TX
•Address: 401 Market St.
•Amount: $22,000,000
•Request Explanation: S. Persimmon 
Road currently connects to FM 2920 
(Main St.) and extends south to the 
city limits which is Holderrieth Road. 
A project widening Persimmon from 
FM 2920 south to Lizzie Lane will 
allow for additional capacity for 
traffic and will improve drainage 
conveyance for the area.

Congressman Hunt’s Grant Request

https://hunt.house.gov/sites/evo-subsites/hunt.house.gov/files/evo-media-document/south-persimmon-and-timkin-letter.pdf
https://hunt.house.gov/sites/evo-subsites/hunt.house.gov/files/evo-media-document/south-persimmon-and-timkin-letter.pdf


Questions?




